
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

August 13, 2022  

Monthly Meeting 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 8:34 by Shane Flanagan, President. 

 

The members present were Shane KE0APG, Gail AA0GV, Andy KF0CSI, Terry L. W0TDL, Aaron 

KT0Q, Jeanna KF0JKF, Terry R. KF0ATX, and Monty NR0A. 

 

Scott McCord was a guest of Aaron’s.  

 

The minutes were read by Aaron. Motion as made by Monty. Seconded by Fred. Carried 

 

The treasurers report as read by Aaron. Motion made by Fred. Seconded by Monty. Carried 

 

Committee Reports 

 

Repeater Committee – 440 is still having issues. In addition to the login issues the repeater seems to be 

randomly resetting the tone length and other settings. Fred will take a look at it as he remembers a 

similar issue with the 73 machine. 

   The 73 machine is still on the backup Nebraska Hub. We will have a more stable 

link once the hub gets moved to Grand Island. Every once in a while the internet drops out. Progress 

with getting new service is currently at a standstill. 

 

Testing – We will be hosting a test session on August 18 at 5:30 at the library. VECs need to be there at 

5:00. 

 

Old Business 

 

Hamfest – Location is good to go. D&L is planning on being there. The ARRL will get us the certificates 

right before the meeting. Andy is going to do a DMR Presentation. Aaron is considering a few different 

presentations. Aaron will create a letter to send out to major vendors asking for donations.  

 

Library Books have been delivered. Special thanks to Monty for facilitating the swap of the old books.  

 

New Business 

 

Simplex Net – Terry R talked about doing a Simplex Net after our normal 2m weekly net to test our 

simplex capabilities. 
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Training 

 

Show and Tell – Folks shared their build techniques for the fox hunt.  

 

Split the pot of 9 was won by Shane who donated the proceeds to the club. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:05 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Aaron Mathis, KT0Q 

Secretary/Treasurer 

 


